Weekly Update from the Mayor

Week of December 14 – December 30

Open Door Meetings

Award Presentation (St. John Ambulance) to resident

Other Meetings

None

Phone Calls

1. Cllr. Lubik regarding Fraser Health Region Board

Events

1. CP Holiday Train

Media:

None

Correspondence (In)

- 1. Email from resident regarding Port Moody Ice Rink
- 2. Email from resident regarding storm tie in to Metro
- 3. Email from EA with minutes from all meetings, including committees in 2019
- 4. Email from EA with speaking notes and event brief for CP Holiday Train
- 5. Email from Cllr. Madsen regarding 2020 Metro Vancouver Appointments
- 6. Email from Cllr. Madsen regarding article on Imperial Oil
- 7. Email from St. John Ambulance regarding request to present Lifesaving Award
- 8. Email from Diaspora of Georgia Assn. regarding request to meet
- 9. Email from Metro Vancouver regarding MVRD Board Appointments
- 10. Letter from City of New Westminster regarding E-Comm appointment version 2 of letter
- 11. Letter from BC Natural Resources regarding Forum
- 12. Letter from Ocean Wise regarding response to initial letter sent
- 13. Invitation from UDI for Luncheon
- 14. Email from resident regarding Metro Vancouver financials
- 15. Email from Cllr. Madsen regarding Targeted Skills Training XR + Digital Media + Social Innovation
- 16. Email from EA regarding copy of Anmore MOU
- 17. Email from EA with draft of New Year Gala Greeting
- 18. Email from resident regarding Port Moody and ICBC
- 19. Email from concerned person regarding Ribfest
- 20. Email from business owner regarding Oktoberfest 2020
- 21. Email from Access Youth Outreach Services regarding Coguitlam Express tickets
- 22. Email invitation from HAVAN regarding Legends Dinner invitation
- 23. Email from resident regarding request for conversation
- 24. Email from resident regarding Suter Brook Village charge for parking
- 25. Email from Port of Vancouver regarding municipal vacancy on VFPA's Board of Directors.
- 26. Email from City Manger regarding Autonomous Vehicles Presentations
- 27. Email from concerned person regarding Amalgamation between Abbotsford and Matsque
- 28. Email from Cllr. Royer responding to New Year Meeting
- 29. Email from Cllr. Lahti responding to New Year Meeting

Correspondence (Out)

- 1. Email to EA requesting +1 for Emperors Birthday Reception invitation
- 2. Email to EA requesting Anmore MOU agreement
- 3. Email to concerned person regarding Ribfest
- 4. Email to Cllr. Lahti requesting New Year Meeting
- 5. Email to Cllr. Rover requesting New Year Meeting

Weekly Update from the Mayor

Week of December 14 – December 30

- 6. Email to EA requesting Task Force list
 7. Email to EA requesting updated memo for changes to Council Policy
 8. Email to EA advising of attendance to Penguin Plunge, request for follow up with Council
- 9. Letter from Mayor's Office to MV Chair regarding Land Value Capture Tax Initiative